
                                                                                                        

Mrs. Lin                                  

&  Mrs. Trudy 
Weekly Buzz: February 2, 2018 

Important Reminders for:  February 

9-Calling all Dads, Uncles, and Grandfathers; 

come join us for FEBRUARY FIT FATHERS-
JUMP ROPE FOR HEART.  This will be held on 
February 9 at 11:30. 
8 Parent Workshop-more information 

coming. 
 

         

 

 

 

Words of the Week:  

these    so    some 

 
Shared Reading Poetry: Groundhog Day 

Guided Reading:  Benjamin Franklin  

Word Study Letters:  

Math:   counting and writing numbers 
Writer’s Workshop:   
Social Studies:  Jobs people do. 

 

Need to reach me?  The best way is to send a note in your child’s folder.  You can also call 225-3908 and leave a message or email me 
at:  lmcclune@tcjackets.net 

 

FEBRUARY FIT FATHERS-JUMP 

ROPE FOR HEART:  Calling all Dads, 

Uncles, Grandfathers, come join us for 

FEBRUARY FIT FATHERS-JUMP 

ROPE FOR HEART.  This will be held 

on February 9 at 11:30 for our class.   

 

Please send in a winter change of 
 clothes for your child.    
 Thank you.  
 

 

 

 SNAP: Put the Sight Word cards 

that you want them to practice, into 

a container. Also, write the word 

“SNAP” on a few blank flash cards 

and add them to the container. To 

play pull a card out of the jar. If they 

can say the word on the card 

automatically, with no struggle, they 

get to keep the card. If they 

struggle, they have to put it back. If 

they pull out one of the cards that 

says “SNAP”, they have to put all of 

the cards they’ve drawn back into 

the container. The first person to 

collect 5 cards (or 10) wins! 

 

SAVE THE DATE!! 

HNH 6
th

 Annual Lucky Scramble Golf 

Tournament~MARCH 10
TH

 

March 10
th

, we will hold our annual golf 

tournament at Country Oaks Golf Course.  

  We are currently looking for Hole 

Sponsors.  If your business or your family 

would like to sponsor a hole in your child’s 

name please let me know!! 

 

I’m very proud of every single kiddo.  They all 

worked very hard taking the tests this week.   

                                     


